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	JON S. CORZINE
GOVERNOR

	STATE OF NEW JERSEY
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES

DIVISION OF DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES

PO BOX 726

TRENTON, NJ  08625-0726

	Kevin M. Ryan
COMMISSIONER
Carol Grant

DIRECTOR

TEL. (609) 987-0800


(Date)

Dear Community Care Residence Provider:

As you are aware, the State of New Jersey passed legislation titled Danielle’s Law on April 23, 2004.  This law is specifically designed to ensure that individuals with developmental disabilities who may have a life-threatening emergency receive the proper intervention by calling 911.  In addition, the law provides the authority to impose fines and penalties to Community Care Providers who fail to call 911 in life threatening emergencies.

The law requires that the Department of Human Services (DHS) provide you with appropriate training to advise you under what conditions a life-threatening emergency exists and the extent of the civil penalties that may be imposed.  The Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD) is facilitating training along with the Department of Human Services.

To comply with the above law, several training sessions have been scheduled (see attached sheet).  You, your alternate(s) and/or back-up(s) must sign up for one training session.  You cannot be admitted unless registered.  To register, please call (NAME and Phone #) by (DATE).


If you do not attend one of these sessions, DDD will not be able to contract services with you.  If services are not contracted with you, you will not receive any placements or provide respite in your home.


DDD looks forward to your attendance and appreciates your continued dedication and support to individuals with developmental disabilities.







Sincerely,







(Name), Regional Administrator
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